
Ismary Delgado arrived in the United 

States on October 14, 2015 with her 

husband and two children.  She attend-

ed the University of Havana in Cuba 

and studied Medicine. Later, she 

worked in the Medical Science Depart-

ment at the same university. When Ms. 
Delgado decided to leave Cuba, she 

knew it would be difficult, but she also 

knew that she would have opportunities 

in the United States.   

Shortly after arriving here, Ms. Delgado 

received her work permit and began 

working at Navarro Discount Pharma-

cy. She knew that learning English was 

the only way to be successful, so she 

decided to go back to school and learn 

the language.  She was recommended to 

go to Hialeah Adult Education Center 

because the school offers courses in the 

medical field. She was ecstatic to learn 

that aside from English, she could also 

enroll in a course in her field. Ms. Del-

gado went to the school, where she 

received information about the Pharma-

cy Technician Program. The registration 

personnel told her about the SAVES 

program at the school and introduced 

her to the SAVES staff.  Ms. Delgado 

was explained how the program helps 

refugees and asylees with books and 

tuition.  

On April 27, 2017, Ms. Delgado en-

rolled in the Pharmacy Technician pro-

gram and was provided with all SAVES 

benefits.  She is currently in her third 

trimester in the program.  After com-

pleting the Pharmacy Technician Pro-
gram, Ms. Delgado plans to pursue her 

dream of becoming a Pharmacist by 

enrolling in a Pharmacy program at the 

University level.  

She is very grateful to her teacher, Ms. 

Walquiria Pino, and to the SAVES staff 

for all the help and support that she 

received at Hialeah Adult Education 

Center.  The SAVES staff at the school  

would like to wish Ms. Delgado the 

very best in accomplishing all her goals.    
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